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Bonnie Jones

c/o Amsouth Bank
P.0. Box 507
Huntsville, AL 35804

Dear Bonnie,

First I want to congratulate you again on your achievement of
Credit Professional of the Year. It is well deserved and we are
proud to have you represent our association in this role.

Thank you for sending me back issues of your Alabama Newsletter.

They are very colorful and interesting. Thanks for putting me on
the list. I always enjoy reading about the clubs and members. I’11

expect to hear more from you.
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JONES AWARDED CREDIT
PROFESSIONAL OF THE YEAR

Bonnie Jones, Assistant Vice
President in  the Business
Development  Department in
Huntsville, was recently selected
Credit Professional of the Year by
Credit Professionals International.

This national award is presented to
the person who exemplifies active
participation in the areas of credit
education, personal and career
development, community and civic
activities and promotion of the
organization. Bonnie received this
award at the recent convention in San
Diego, and she is only the second
person from Alabama to receive this
award. Jones

Sine

ly,

Esther Worthington
Executive Vice President
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BONNIE S. JONES, CCCE

DISTRICT CREDIT PROFESSIONAL OF THE YEAR
AND
INTERNATIONAL CREDIT PROFESSIONAL OF THE YEAR

WOW! I thought I knew excitement on April 8, 1991 in Birmingham —
but excitement is being able to attend the International Conference in San
Diego representing Districts 3 & 4 as the nominee for the International Credit
Professional of the Year. What An Honor!

As I sat at the table, members from Districts 3 & 4 coming by to give
me hugs and wishing me luck, close friends around me assuring me — |
was the winner, I thought this is the highlight of my career. Then the time
came, the chairman went to the podium, began to read the resume. My heart
started pounding so loud it could be heard in the back of the room; the chairman
announced the International Credit Professional of the Year, Bonnie Jones,
from Alabama, District 3 & 4; I froze, the roof lifted with the screams and
excitement from our district, the cameras began to flick as I made my way
to the front to accept the most prestigious of all CPI awards. T felt like Mrs.
America. What An Honor!

In all my years and dreams, I never once thought I could be the one to
receive this award. I thank you for the opportunities that have been mine
from being named the International Credit Professional of the Year. What
An Honor!

To be named Credit Professional of the Year — What must one do?
You must attend, educate, certify, build, extend, publicize, assist, promote,
volunteer, and become involved in Credit Professionals for Credit.

All these you may already be doing. But are you telling and showing anyone.
I agree with others, we have a lot of qualified members. Let your club president
know of your involvement — who knows — maybe Districts 3 & 4 will have
another winner in 1992. You will become more professional, make lots of new
friends, give your cub, city, state and district recognition and have barrels
of fun.

WHAT AN HONOR!



There’s something to celebrate!

There's someone to celebrate!

For something wonderful has happened
to someone wonderful--

YOU!

You have a perfect right
to feel proud of yourself,
and others are proud of you, too!
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It's always great to see
something good
happen to someone who deserves it
and no one deserves something good
s more than you!

~ So this is just to tell you how nice
it feels to share your joy and to say--

hooray for you!




